
From: John Demers
To: tcarroll@chilmarkma.gov
Subject: ZBA alternate
Date: Thursday, February 1, 2024 6:36:55 PM

Hi Tim,
Please advise the Select Board that I would be interested in appointment as an alternate
member of the Zoning Board of Appeals. 
For those who don’t already know me:
I grew up in town and attended the Chilmark school back in the early 90’s.  My son (5) is a
kindergartener at Chilmark and daughter (3) will likely be there too, when she is old
enough.  I am a caretaker by trade and most of my properties are in Chilmark.  
Thanks for your consideration,
John Demers
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